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Press Release 

 

 

ADR: ATLANTIA MAINTAINS EXISTING INTEREST IN 

SUBSIDIARY 
 

 

Rome, 6 November 2015 – With regard to the potential sale of a minority interest 

(amounting to 30 per cent) in Aeroporti di Roma, Atlantia announces that it has decided 

not, at this time, to continue talks with leading international investors. The decision has 

been made despite having received offers to pay a price fully in line with the Company’s 

expectations. 

The decision derives from the willingness of the Board of Directors of Atlantia to retain 

full control of governance and operations, which remain a prerogative of the 

management. 


